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WQ.76/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 25th FEBRUARY 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

Given the new health care model that is being developed, will the Minister advise what proportion of the 

new hospital will be categorised as providing an acute service and and how much of it will be considered 

as a ‘general hospital’? 

 
 

Answer 

 

All of the current services that need to be provided in a hospital setting will continue to be provided in that 

setting.  Some services that do not require hospitalisation and that can safely be provided elsewhere could 

be provided in a community setting.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


